
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 7 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

One more week until half term – how quickly the 

weeks go by!  There seems to be no let up on the 

Covid restrictions yet and we are still rigorously 

following all our safety measures.  I thank you 

once again for your continued support in 

keeping our community safe. 

This week in school it has been really lovely 

hearing the children playing their guitars and all 

the other instruments.  It is so nice hearing the 

music echoing through our corridors! 

You will have received a letter about parent 

consultations this week sharing the phone call 

arrangements.  You will shortly receive a progress 

report to keep you fully informed. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
                

Warmest Regards, 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 

2021 Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

 

Flu Vaccination 
Flu vaccines will take place 

on Monday 14th 

December. Children will 

only have the vaccine if 

parents have given their 

consent online, closing 

date 7 December.  

Thank you 

Around the World Competition - You Can Win! 

Social Distancing 

Reminder Please be mindful of social 

distancing when waiting for 

school gates to open in the 

mornings and afternoons, thank 

you! 

Foundation Stage Learning 

 
The children in Foundation Stage 

used natural materials collected 

from the Outdoor Learning area 

to create their own pictures. 

Pictures ranged from family 

portraits to transformers and 

onto the Solar System.  

Fisher 1620 

 

Alban 1562 

Becket 1524 More 1466 

House Points – this week’s totals 

Year 6 Secondary 

School Places 

Don’t forget applications 

for secondary school 

places close soon -  

31st October. 

Reception 2021 
Mrs Yuen would like to invite parents of children starting school 

next September to look around our school. Just call the school 

office to arrange an appointment on 01604 403511. 

 

If you haven’t already 

done so, you can now 

book your parents’ 

consultation telephone call 

by phoning the office on 

01604 403511 

 

Parents’ Consultation 


